
 

 

 

PSE&G Gas System Modernization Project 
End of Construction Notice 
 
Re: <street, town name> 

 

Dear Valued Customer: 

PSE&G recently completed gas system modernization upgrades in your neighborhood.  

We would like to thank you sincerely for your patience throughout our construction of 

this important work.  Your cooperation has allowed us to accelerate the replacement of 

aging pipes, supporting a safe, clean and reliable gas system. 

While the upgraded gas pipes are now in service, there may be restoration work 

remaining, including lawn re-seeding, sidewalk repairs and roadway restoration.  All 

roadways currently have temporary patches but these will be addressed at the time of 

final restoration. The amount of time between temporary and final restoration varies, as 

it depends on factors such as weather, time of year and roadway material. 

Finally, if you would like additional information about our projects, please visit us at 

www.pseg.com/gaswork or call our Gas Construction Hotline at 1-833-661-XXXX. 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

PSE&G Public Affairs Team 

 

 

 

 

PSE&G:  People providing safe, reliable, economic and greener energy 

 

http://www.pseg.com/gaswork

